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Important Dates to Remember 

 

April   1   April Fools’ Day 

April   2   AARP 55 Alive Drivers Course 1: 00 PM 

                Carillon VFW Post 12059 Members Meeting 7 PM 

April   3   Good Friday 

                Passover Begins 

April   5   Easter Sunday 

April   6   Army Day 

April   9   National Former POW Recognition Day 

                 AARP 55 Alive Drivers Course 1:00 PM 

April  11  Persian Gulf War Official Cease Fire (1991) 

April  12  Orthodox Easter 

April  15  Income Tax Day 

April  22  Administrative Professionals Day 

                 Earth Day 

April  24  Arbor Day 

 

Words to Move You 

 

The Dumbest Person in the World: 

How dumb? Very dumb. It’s the American who 

knocks what he’s got. A country of unbounded 

beauty. Almost unlimited natural resources. 

A judicial system that is the envy of the rest of the 

world. Food so plentiful overeating is a problem. 

A press nobody can dominate. A ballot box nobody 

can stuff. Churches of your choice. One hundred 

million jobs. Freedom to go anywhere you want, 

with the planes, cars and highways to get you 

there. Social Security. Medicare. Unemployment  

insurance. Public schools and plentiful scholar- 

ships. Opportunity to become a millionaire. Okay 

complainer, what’s your second choice? Go. 

 

                                                             Gray Matter 

                                                          United Technologies Corporation 

 

With great sadness Carillon VFW Post 12059 wishes to acknowledge the 

passing of Lenore Mueller, the devoted and loving wife of Charlie Mueller, 

our Past Jr. Vice Commander . Lenore and Charlie had five wonderful 

children who were very attentive to their parents during Lenore’s last days of 

her protracted illness.  What a great family. May God Bless you Lenore and 

the members of the Mueller family. 

 

Carillon VFW Post 12059 made its’ monthly trip to Manteno Veterans Home 

with the generous gifts from our community. Sue Hildebrand, Director of 

Volunteer Services has always remarked how generous this community is to 

the Manteno Veterans Home. We always send them such treasures for the 

patients. The administration and the patients cannot thank you enough for 

your thoughtfulness. What a great community. 

 

This month Carillon VFW Post 12059 will be holding the annual election of 

officers for the new VFW Year. We will keep the community informed of the 

results and publish the in May.  

 

 

James Singler, Commander 

Carillon VFW Post 12059 

815-407-1900 


